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STRONGLY IN SUPPORT OF HB 3518 

March 10, 2025 

Dear Chair Nathanson and members of the House Committee on Revenue, 

Thank you for allowing submission of written testimony in support of HB 3518. My 

name is Patty Dorroh and I have the honor and privilege of serving as a Harney 

County Commissioner. Please pass HB 3518. It will provide the needed (and 

currently insufficient) funding for local property tax assessment and taxation 

functions. Harney County is one of many Oregon counties that strongly support this 

bill. During Association of Oregon Counties legislative meetings it became clear that 

HB 3518 is a popular bill, strongly supported by counties across the state on behalf of 

our people, your people, the people. There is united support for this bill. Thank you 

for supporting passage of HB 3518. We truly appreciate it. 

 


